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DEPT./BOARD:  Sidewalk Study Committee 
  
DATE:    7/1/2019   
 
TIME:    7:00 P.M.  
 
PLACE:     Town Hall Annex Basement 

 
 
Agenda: 
 

1. Public Participation 
2. Second Reading of Sidewalk Committee Results Document 
3. Committee Wrap-Up 
4. Approval of Minutes 
5. Adjournment 
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BURLINGTON SIDEWALK COMMITTEE MINUTES 

July 1, 2019 
Town Hall Annex 

Until we have Chris Warren’s update, the committee decided to postpone voting on our committee’s final 
report.   

Steve is still assembling the photos of Cambridge Street sidewalks (taken by John and Bud Larson, Steve 
Morin and Adam Senesi).  These will be part of our document for Representative Ken Gordon in hopes of 
getting state assistance to bring that state roadway’s sidewalks up to safely satisfactory condition. 

We went over our report drafts—using the figure $250,000 as a placeholder for the annual amount we feel 
should be suggested for Town Meeting’s consideration (since our numbers have varied in various 
discussions). We agreed that our report should be crisp and informative; we don’t want a number to 
become the opening of a debate. 

Adam has agreed to tell Bill Beyer our feeling that at least a core of this sidewalk committee should be 
kept intact if Town Meeting supports having our group become a standing committee. 

We went over all the Sidewalk Committee minutes from February through June, voting their acceptance 
after discussion and clarifications. 

Steve will let us know the time and place for a September meeting prior to Town Meeting. Our agenda: to 
finalize our committee report of the year’s work. 

 
 

                                                                                      —submitted by Millie Nash 
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